
F. No.86-1/2O22-TS.I
Government of India
Ministry of Education

Department of Higher Education
Technical Section-I

Notice for cancellation of advertisement for the post of Director of
Indian Institute of Information Technology (PPP) Nagpur,
Maharashtra.

The advcrtiscmcnt uploadcd on 07 .l1.2022 on thc website of
Ministry of l.lducat.ion, viz. u.r,r'u'. cducation.gov. in inviting applications
lor thc post of I)ircctor III'l (l)l)l) Nagpur, Maharashtra stands
canccllcd duc to administrativc reasons. A lrcsh advertiscment will bc
issued shortly

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

02.o2.2024


